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7th December, 1984

The Rt. Hon. Margret Thatcher, MP,
10, Downing Street
London SWIA OAA.
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Subject: The Future of Hong Kong

On behalf of UMELCO I would like to thank you for
meeting our Delegation last Wednesday. It was most
helpful to have the opportunity to discuss with you
the latest wishes of the people of Hong Kong on their
future and to exchange views with you on this import-
ant subject.

Sir S.Y. Chung left today because he has to lead a
Hong Kong trade mission to Jgpan, but on his behalf
I would like to thank you most Warmly for your con-
tinued interest in and unfailing support for Hong Kong.

We are glad that you would be going to Peking to sign

the very important Agreement regarding our future
and we look forward to seeing you in Hong Kong.

Yours most pespectfully, j
4/
— .
R.H. Lobo

Senior Unofficial Member
Legislative Council
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